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A StoryCorps MobileBooth will visit Washington, D.C. from May 18 to May 28, 2006, and will be parked in front of the Library of Congress' Madison Building.  Special access to reservations will be provided to those affiliated with Voices of September 11th. 

StoryCorps is a national project created to inspire and enable people to record each other’s stories in sound. In 2005, StoryCorps began a special initiative to record the stories of those closely impacted by September 11th.  This initiative has two components:

· StoryCorps provides families, friends, and co-workers with a way to celebrate and commemorate the lives of loved ones lost on September 11th by creating audio portraits of their lives. By telling stories and sharing memories of your loved one, you preserve their legacy for future generations.
· StoryCorps records the stories of survivors, rescue workers, police officers, volunteers, witnesses, or anyone closely impacted by September 11th in order to preserve their personal experiences for history. 

Each recording session occurs in an interview format and takes approximately one hour, with 40-minutes of actual recording time. A StoryCorps facilitator will be there to guide you through the process and to handle the technical aspects of the recording. You are encouraged to come with someone you know, and interview them or be interviewed yourself. Should you prefer to come alone, a StoryCorps facilitator will interview you. At the end of your interview, you receive a CD copy of your 40-minute recording to share with family and friends. With your permission, a second copy of your interview will be archived at the American Folklife Center at the Library of Congress, allowing future generations to know about the life of your loved one or about your experiences.

To make a reservation, please contact Tracy Serdjenian at 646.723.7025 x32 or by e-mail at tracy@storycorps.net. For more information about StoryCorps, including the New York City StoryBooths and the national MobileBooth Tour, visit www.storycorps.net. For more information about StoryCorps’ efforts related to September 11th, visit www.storycorps.net/wtc.

